
 

ATTEMPTED RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY 

Date:  May 25, 2016   

Location:  Mesa Court Student Housing  

Details: 

UCI Police Department is investigating an attempted burglary that occurred in a 
Mesa Court Student Housing room at 4:00 a.m. on Tuesday, May 24. An unknown 
suspect attempted to gain access to a first floor room by partially removing a 
window screen while the resident was asleep. The resident was awakened by the 
noise and the suspect fled on foot in an unknown direction. No further description 
was provided. 
 
If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCI 
Police Department at (949) 824-5223.  

 
 

Safety Tips:   

 In emergency situations or during crimes in progress, dial 9-1-1 or use an 
emergency phone available on campus. 

 Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. Do not prop open doors. 

 Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance 
personnel. 

 Never leave purses, wallets, electronics or other valuables in plain sight. 

 Immediately report all suspicious persons, vehicles and activities to the UCI 
Police Department at (949) 824-5223. 

 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

WHAT IS THIS COMMUNITY ADVISORY? Community Advisories are released when certain events 
that warrant an advisory are reported on or near UCI property, as deemed necessary by the UCI Police 
Department. These advisories are intended to raise awareness about safety-and security-related 
incidents among the UCI community. 
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Jorge Cisneros | Chief of Police 


